
Sheriff's Office  

Posted on: March 6, 2017 

Multiple vehicles vandalized in the Cutten area 

 

The Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a rash of vehicle vandalisms that occurred on 

Saturday, March 4, 2017 in the Cutten area between the hours of 2230 and 0230. A total of 8 vehicles were 

located with broken windows and nothing was reported stolen. One residential window was also broken out 

during the same time frame.            

  

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

  

  

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 



 

 


